
Logo on all marketing material & social media

Table for 8 Guests
 
Recognition in event opening remarks

Company banner displayed and SWAG distributed (if
provided by sponsor)

Opportunity to welcome attendees

Highlighted article in SBAK e-Newsletter 

Company Name

Mailing Address

Contact Name                                                                                        Phone # 

Email Address 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

X                                 

March 21, 2025

   PLATINUM        GOLD          SILVER        BRONZE       CHAMPION
      $5,000         $2,500        $1,000         $500               $250

4               3                2                1 

X               X                X               X                  X

X             X                                                

X             X                        

X                                                                    

Our Mission is to Build a Better and Brighter Future for All Those Impacted by Spina Bifida

February 28 Deadline applies to all print materials

Please email your company logo for inclusion on
marketing materials to:  

sbak@sbak.org

$5,000  Platinum

$2,500 Gold

$1,000 Silver

$   500 Bronze

$   250 Champion 

To pay with credit card visit
   www.sbak.org

OR
Complete this form and mail with a

check to:

SPINA BIFIDA ASSN OF KY
982 EASTERN PKWY STE 18
LOUISVILLE KY  40217-1575

For More Information
Call (502) 637-7363

Email: sbak@sbak.org



Would you or your business like to support our nonprofit? The
Spina Bifida Association of Kentucky (SBAK) is accepting

donations until March 14th for: 

BOURBON & BBQ BASH
Silent Auction

Donate themed gift baskets or individual items such as
bourbon and other spirits, gift cards, admission tickets,

new items for all ages, free services, lessons, lodgings, etc.  
Cash and in-kind donations are also welcome. 

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE

Proceeds will help SBAK provide free support services, emergency
financial assistance, and educational programming for families and

individuals living with Spina Bifida in Kentucky and Southern Indiana

Our Mission is to Build a Better and Brighter Future for All Those Impacted by Spina Bifida

For a donation letter or to arrange pick-up/delivery of items
please email:  sbak@sbak.org

On behalf of the children, individuals, and families we serve, thank you for your generosity

Friday, March 21, 2025
6pm - 10pm

UofL Shelby Campus Founders Union Building

www.sbak.org


